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May 1, 2019

TO: Honorable Tom Craddick, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3990 by Leach (Relating to an exemption from cemetery location restrictions for a

funeral establishment licensed in this state.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The Funeral Service Commission indicates that the provisions of the bill relating to an exemption
from cemetery location restrictions for a funeral establishment licensed in this state could be
absorbed using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 513 Funeral Service Commission
LBB Staff: WP, SZ, SGr, ESt
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